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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Elba Lamar <elamar@lpsd.com>
Date: Thu, Feb 22, 2024 at 10:16 PM
Subject: Resignation Letter
To: Bill Cornell <bcornell@lpsd.com>

Good Evening Bill,
It is sad for me to inform you that I have some matters that are imperative that I deal with. My mom was recently approved to live in the
USA. She is elderly and has Parkinson’s and other ailments that prevent her from being with us here in Perryville. Therefore I regret to
let you know that my presence will be needed at home to help assist her as she will be coming up to our home in Texas to live. Thank u
very much for this opportunity to teach in this wonderful place. This is one of the greatest places I have ever taught and if things work
out in the future it would be great to come back. God bless you and Kasie for your kindness to me.
Elba Lamar
PS. Call me as I do have good news as well. I have 3 recruits that fit exactly in place. And all of them are already Alaska Certified. And I
can attest to there upstanding character.

Elba Lamar
James 1:2&3

--
Bill Cornell
Assistant Superintendent- Director of Personnel
Lake and Peninsula School District
907-571-7333 (Cell)
907-571-1211
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